
Dear Legislators, 

Please support HB 2931. As someone with diabetic parents, my greatest fear is having 
them pulled over by police and dying in police custody due to law enforcement's lack of 
medical training. These preventable mistakes frequently result in lawsuits and wastes 
millions of dollars of taxpayer's dollars. According to the American Diabetes association, 
payouts have been as high as 17.5 million[1]. Requiring health assessments would 
ultimately  protect citizens, law enforcement officers, and tax payer dollars.  Please 
support HB 2931.

Thank you,
Joseph

1) http://main.diabetes.org/dorg/PDFs/Advocacy/Discrimination/atty-intro-guide-law-
enforcement-response.pdf


